

Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

Vacant property at Walden and M-15

Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>
To: Jeffrey Leib <jeffleib@mich.com>

Wed, May 13, 2015 at 9:02 AM

Jeff:

I appreciate your meeting with us and your response. Two things and I can talk to you off line about this if you would like; (1) I think we need to have somebody appear to the Historical District Commission for this plan, whether it be you, Ed or Bob, but somebody needs to appear. We have to follow the process as I indicated. I do not understand why this is such a big problem, so we can talk about this. Secondly, wouldn't it be possible to put a couple of Evergreens there to kind of take out the starkness of the view, which was discussed at the meeting as well. Please think about this and get back to me when you can.

Sincerely,

Tom

Thomas J. Ryan, Esquire 2055 Orchard Lake Road Sylvan Lake, MI 48320 (248)334-9938 - office (248)858-8508 - fax